
 

 

 

 

 

 

  Welcome back from a great summer. Debbie and I did 
some traveling and saw many things that we never 
thought we would. Now we are back and ready for our fall 
schedule. We have unfinished work to do on 2 candidates 
and will need you help to make these degrees a memora-
ble experience for them. We will have an officers meeting 
on September 4, at 7:00 pm to plan the activities for the 
rest of the year. Officers, please be there as this is a most 
important meeting.  
 
  To the brothers that mowed the temple lawn during the 
month of July, we say thank you for helping to make our 
temple grounds look good. It’s the teamwork that makes 
us what we are.  
 
  Our annual Awards dinner will be held on October 16, 
2008. Social time is at 6:00 and dinner at 7:00. Please mark 
your calendar and plan to attend. The backbone of our 
Lodge is our Senior Members and our Past Masters, but, 
to keep us alive and a driving force in the community we 
need to bring in new and younger members. It’s up to us 
to make an extensive effort to keep our Lodge alive and 
well. If each brother would bring in one new application 
over the next year, we would accomplish a goal that no 
other lodge has ever done, and I know that, by working 
together, we can do it.  
 
  The votes have been taken in each lodge for Coolidge 
Lodge #532 to consolidate with Jackson Lodge #17. We 
are waiting for the approval of the Grand Master. In antici-
pation of this approval, we heartily welcome our new  
brothers from Coolidge Lodge #532. 
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Calendar for  

Thurs.  
Sept. 4   -    Officers Meeting - 7:00 p.m.   
 
Thurs. 
Sept. 11 - Regular Communication - 7:30 p.m. 
 
Thurs. 
Sept. 18  -     Entered Apprentice Degree Practice 
          7:00 p.m.    
  
Thurs. 
Sept, 25   -     Entered Apprentice Degree - 7:00 p.m. 
           Officers please wear Tuxedoes or  
                       Dark Suit. 
 
Thurs. 
Oct. 2       -     Fellowcraft Degree Practice -  
                        7:00 p.m. 
 
Thurs. 
Oct. 9     -     Regular Communication - 7:30 p.m. 
 
Thurs. 
Oct. 16      -     Awards Night - 6:00 p.m. DINNER 
 
Thurs. 
Oct. 23      -     Fellowcraft Degree - 7:00 p.m. 
            Officers please wear Tuxedoes or 
            Dark Suit. 
 
Thurs. 
Oct. 30       -  DARK  

From the  

Master 

Bill Kesterson And 



 

 

 Don’t forget to check out our website   

 

www.jackson17.org 

 
 

             Steve Vining is our website administrator - let him know  
                       what you think about it! 
 

There outstanding information that you can find by linking to other sites from our website. 
 
If you can think of anything that should be added to the Trestleboard or the website email  George M. Otis, 

P.M.  at gmotis@sbcglobal.net 
 

 

Welcome back from a  
great summer.  

 
We have a full calendar and need your 

help to make it happen. 
If you have moved during the summer or  

changed your phone number, please notify 
your secretary as soon as possible.  

 
Have a great fall. 

 
Fraternally Yours, Secretary, 

Gerald L. Williams. P.M. 
williamsgl@comcast.net 

 


